
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
I hope you are all keeping well. 

 
Many thanks for collecting the packs this week - if you were unable to collect your pack then do not 

worry as it is being posted out to you. 

 
A group of Y1 children have returned this week and some Reception children will return next week. 

Unfortunately, due to lack of space in Early Years and staff availability , the Nursery children will be 
unable to return. I am very sorry that this is the case. You can be assured that we will do all we can 

to help them to settle again when they return.. 
 

Work will be placed on the website next week ( 22nd June on the class pages) and then a further 

pack will be available on Monday 29th June and then again on Monday 6th July. 
 

I am still unaware of what the plans will be for September and as soon as I do I will let 
you know. 

 

End of Year Reports will be available in the week beginning 13th July. 
 

Please could you make sure that your contact details are up to date on Arbor as this is the only way 
that we can communicate with you at this difficult time. 

 
Holy Communion would have taken place this weekend - please pray for all of our children and 

families that are having to wait for their special day. 

 
With prayers, 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Sarah Yates 
Headteacher 

 
St Aidan's Catholic Primary School 
Rackhouse Road 

Northern Moor 
Manchester 

M23 0BW 

 
t: 0161 998 4126 

e: admin@st-aidans.manchester.sch.uk 
w: https://www.st-aidans.co.uk 
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